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The Town of Cambridge Planning Board held its regular meeting May 5, 2018, 7:30 PM at the Cambridge 

Town Hall. 

Members present:  Eric Pearson, Leon Barkley, Scott Clark, Bob Hamilton 

Absent:   Judy Leon 

Other’s present:  Heather Greenawalt Clerk to the Planning Board, Ron Ford 

Approving of the minutes 

Leon Barkley motioned, Seconded by Bob Hamilton to approve the minutes from the March 1, 2018 

meeting as mailed. 

   Vote:  Ayes – 4  Noes – 0 

Old Business 

Catherine and Paul Baker have not contacted the Planning Board Clerk to proceed with the subdivision 

of the Phyllis DeMarco property. 

New Business 

Ron Ford was present at the meeting to present a boundary line adjustment on parcel 246.-1-23.  He 

would like to move the property line south 125 ft. to put the Old Calf Barn and Silo Base on Ron’s 

Property.  This would be an addition to parcel 246.-1-23.4 the north side would be 150 ft. from marker 

to marker.   He is going to contact his surveyor and let the Planning Board Clerk know about whether or 

not he will be attending the June 7th meeting with survey. 

 

Boundary Line Adjustment  

Leon Barkley motioned, Seconded by Scott Clark 

It was determined by the Planning Board that Ron Ford could precede with the Boundary line 

adjustment of the Ford Property. 

   Vote:  Ayes – 4  Noes – 0 

 

There being no further business before the Board, the meeting was moved and carried for adjournment 

at 7:48 pm 

 

     Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

     Heather Greenawalt - Secretary 

     Town of Cambridge 

 


